
 

Caithness and Sutherland Local Development Plan – Modified Proposed Plan 
Plana Leasachaidh Ionadail Gallaidh agus Cataibh – Plana Atharraichte air a Mholadh 

 (CaSPlan) 

Submission to Scottish Ministers (for Examination) 

Tagradh do Mhinistearan na h-Alba (airson Sgrùdadh) 

 

The Caithness and Sutherland Local Development Plan (CaSPlan) – Modified Proposed Plan was 

submitted by The Highland Council to the Scottish Ministers on 6 April 2017. 

The version of CaSPlan submitted is the Modified Proposed Plan (September 2016) without any 

further modifications being made to it. It may be viewed online via www.highland.gov.uk/casplan, 

in public libraries (including mobile libraries) and the Council’s service points within the Plan area 

plus those at Tain. It is also available to view at planning offices in Wick (Caithness House), 

Golspie (Drummuie Offices) and Inverness (Council HQ). Related information is available to view 

via the webpage mentioned above. CaSPlan is available for inspection free of charge during 

normal opening hours. If you have any other requirements in order to access and read our 

documents please contact us using the details below. 

Please note that CaSPlan is closed to further comment. 

In submitting CaSPlan to the Scottish Ministers, the Council has requested the appointment of a 

Reporter to undertake the Examination of the outstanding issues. Those outstanding issues have 

been identified by the Council following its consideration of all the relevant representations that it 

had received on the Proposed Plan (January 2016) and those it received on the Modified 

Proposed Plan (September 2016). 

Once notified of the appointment of a Reporter, the Council will advertise the forthcoming 

Examination and that notice will also be sent to all those persons and organisations from whom 

the Council received relevant representations on the Proposed Plan and/or the Modified Proposed 

Plan, providing more information about the Examination stage. 

In the meantime we will be placing any relevant information and updates on our website at 

www.highland.gov.uk/casplanexamination and if you have any questions not answered by the 

information on the website then you can contact the Development Plans Team by phone: 01349 

886608 or by e-mail: casplan@highland.gov.uk. 

 

This notice is provided in accordance with The Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997 
(as amended) and The Town and Country Planning (Development Planning) (Scotland) 
Regulations 2008. 
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